
From: Sager, John E - DNR 
Sent: Wednesday, October 4, 2023 11:24 AM 
To: joseph.pearson@cenovus.com 
Cc: Lynette M. Carney (LCarney@barr.com) 
Subject: Request for Updates BRRTS ID 02-16-581317 and 02-16-591050 
 

Hi Joe, 
 
Please send me an update of progress on the groundwater investigation associated with April 
26, 2018 fire and explosion (BRRTS ID 02-16-581317).  Also, please send as update of activities 
associated with the SRC Platformer Unit (BRRTS ID 02-16-591050).  The last information I have 
for this site is a 1/13/23 email from Matt Turner saying Barr was retained to prepare a tech 
memo.   
 
Please contact me with any questions. 
 
Thanks.  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

John Sager 

Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1701 N. 4th St. 
Superior, WI  54880 
Phone: (715) 919-7239 
john.sager@wisconsin.gov 
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